CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

September 19, 2012

David B. Thompson, P.E.

Thompson Engineering Consultants, Inc.
P.O. Box 65760

Albuquerque, NM 87193

Re: La Vista Subdivision, Revised Grading Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 09/11/2012 (C19/D042)

Dear Mr. Thompson,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 09-11-12, the Plan

is acceptable for Final Plat approval.

PO Box 1293 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sineerely,

Albuquerque

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

NM 87103 Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

www.cabq.gov

Cc: e-mail
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